
June 27, 2024 

Learner Profiles are Available  

Dear Joe Clark Families,  

Your child(ren)’s learner profiles are now available on the Parent Portal of Edsembli. You 
can view your child’s learner profile by clicking on your child’s profile and selecting “Digital 
Documents” on the left-hand side of the page. You will then be able to select your child’s 
Term 2 Learner profile to view.   

Thank you for the privilege of working with your wonderful children this year. We are so 
proud of the progress they have made and can’t wait to see them back in the fall! Have a 
safe and relaxing summer break!  

Jolene Becker & Corre Mahan 

 

 

https://sis.edsembli.com/WebAdmin/AB/FSD/UI/Account/SignIn

